To

All Motor Vehicle Dealership, Punjab
involved in suspicious BS IV Registration of vehicles

Letter No.:- 23 764 Dated:- 29— #— 222

Subject:- Irregular/ lllegal registration of BSIV vehicles.- enquiry by
committee as per directions of Hon’ble Punjab & Haryana
Court in CWP 154.

On the subject captioned above, it is requested that in CWP PIL
154, the Hon’ble Punjab & Haryana Court was pleased to pass the orders.

Accordingly, the two committees constituted submitted the
reports dated 13-09-2022 & dated 10-11-2022 available on the website of
the Department i.e. www.punjabtransport.org .A total number of 5706
registration marks have been backlisted as per recommendations of the
committee.

Since, the matter is subjudice and The Hon’ble Court has taken
cognizance of the enquiry report as well as action taken report and has
fixed the next date of hearing for 17-04-2023.

In order to prove the bonafides , the Motor Vehicle Dealer
where the vehicle was originally first time sold/temporarily or was given
sent or forwarded for permanent registration to the RLA, shall provide all
online details and documents as enumerated in google forms

The Dealer shall share their official email id on which physical
access to Google Forms shall be given to so as to furnish a detailed
explanation report pertaining to each vehicle registered in their
Dealership .

All correspondence related to 5706 BS IV Vehicles shall be done
only on email : bsivenquiry.stc@punjab.gov.in.Ensure that the complete
information as enumerated above is furnished before 12-12-2022 without

fail. ‘
Addittoral State Transport Commissioner,
Punjabp
Endst No: Dated:

A copy of above is forwarded to following for information please
1. Ld. Secretary Transport ,Govt. of Punjab .
2. All BS IV enquiry Committee Members
3. Chairman FADA ,Punjab for coordination with Dealers.

5 //— . 3
Additional State Trarnisport Commissioner,
Punjab
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